
Radioactive waste site consultation
report is published

The Environment Agency has published the responses of a public consultation
regarding an application by Augean North Ltd.

Adapting to 4°C of global warming

Emma Howard Boyd, Chair of the Environment Agency, delivered a speech at the
Committee on Climate Change’s “Adapting to 3°C+ of global warming”
conference, 13 October 2020.

Creating Climate Resilient Places: a
new direction for a nation

Speech by Sir James Bevan, Chief Executive, Environment Agency at the Flood
and Coast 2020 Digital Conference.

Environment Agency shuts down illegal
waste site

The Environment Agency has blocked access to land in Northumberland to
prevent the illegal dumping and burning of waste.
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Environment Agency submits final plans
for Otter Valley project

A ground-breaking project to help the lower Otter Valley adapt to climate
change and create an internationally important wildlife reserve has been
submitted to planners.
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